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Medicare Home Health Prior Authorizations – June 2022 

 
Important Information for Medicare Home Health Providers 

 
 
Effective June 1, 2022, the first two 30-day certification period after the start of care does NOT require a prior 
authorization.  When a member needs recertification of home health services, Molina will allow a medical 
necessity review for home health services up to 2 days prior to the date of the submitted Prior Authorization (PA) 
request. For faster service, request PA via the Provider Portal at https://availity.com/molinahealthcare.  
 

The Special Provider Bulletin is a newsletter distributed to all network providers 
serving beneficiaries of Molina Healthcare of Utah health care plans. 
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